
You're Invited! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to announce our back-to-school family gathering! Join us for a fun-filled day of 

activities, food, and fellowship. 

Date: Saturday, September 15, 2023 

Time: 2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: 123 Family Lane, Happyville 

We would love to celebrate this new school year with you. Please let us know if you can make it 

by RSVPing by September 5, 2023. 

Kindly respond to this email or text me at (123) 456-7890. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Best, 

The Smith Family 


